4th le 1949.
| Inclosures s

Dear 8irs,
With reference to your Report No.24268 on the
Steamer "SINAI", I enclose, for your information, a copy
of a communication which has been recelved from the Till
Cos (England) Ltd., together with a copy of & subsequent ,
memorandum resulting from a telsphone conversation, and iy
I shell be glad to receive your remarks thereon as soon
as poessivle.

Yours falthfully,
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